
Seller’s Letter:

9 Deer Path
Short Hills, New Jersey 07078

Dear Prospective Buyers:

We bought this house in July 2022 with the intention of making this our “forever”
home for our young family. To that end, we have spent the past year abundantly upgrading
this already excellent home, to modernize and elevate all aspects of the house. We left not a
stone unturned to assure that this became a luxurious oasis, and a space in which we could
make memories and cross many milestones with our children. We have truly loved and
cherished every moment that we have lived here.

We have sincerely felt that this home has been uniquely lucky for us in many ways,
both personally and professionally. Perhaps too lucky! Due to an incredible job offer that we
simply are unable to turn down, we unexpectedly find ourselves moving out-of-state, which is
the only reason we have listed our house for sale.

It is extremely bittersweet for us to leave a newly renovated home that we feel is a
true gem, in the heart of the wonderful Deerfield community. While there are innumerable
characteristics that make Short Hills a marvelous place to live – from its sheer beauty to its
unparalleled school district – what we will miss most is the strong sense of community and
support in our neighborhood. We are confident that the new owners will love and cherish this
house, and this community, for many years to come.

- Anita & Kamal


